
Meetings

Botanic Road (Bromfield Street – Queens Road)
Works: Parking bay installation along Botanic Gardens.
Duration: 3 weeks.
Impact: During construction parts of the roadway may be closed.  
Motorists and pedestrians are advised to observe all signage.  
Contact: Don Allen, Construction Engineer on 0419 389 638.

Get Involved

March 26, 2022

Additional Council Meeting held for the election of Mayor
5.45pm, Monday 4 April  2022, Lighthouse Theatre Studio​. 

Scheduled Council Meeting
6pm, Monday 4 April 2022, Lighthouse Theatre Studio
People wishing to attend the meeting will be required to show proof 
of full vaccination, or a medical exemption, as a condition of entry 
along with scanning the QR code on arrival or using the kiosk.

The meeting will be livestreamed on Council’s website at 	
www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au/council-meetings

Anyone wishing to participate in Public Question Time is asked 
to submit their question online www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au/
public-question-time before 4pm Monday 4 April 2022.

National Neighbour Day 2022
West Warrnambool Neighbourhood House is celebrating 
National Neighbour Day on Thursday 31 March at Warrnambool 
West Primary School between 1pm – 3pm.

•	 Performance and music on the day will include Gabby 

Steel, Warrnambool West Primary School Auslan group and 
Brauer College Music Academy.

•	 Free sausage sizzle, fresh fruit and Piccolo Coffee Van.
•	 Info stalls include Coastcare Landcare Network, Theircare, 

Headspace, Bethany Community Support, SW Healthcare, 
Travel Smart.

•	 Activities for children include Nurture in Nature Bus, face 
painting, Warrnambool Library Craft, Warm Safe Homes and 
Active Hub games trailer.

Gold coin donation to flood victims. Everyone is welcome!

For further information contact West Warrnambool 
Neighbourhood House Coordinator Jill on phone 0418 944 276 or 
email jbourke@warrnambool.vic.gov.au

VCOSS – Voices of Victoria Listening Tour
Hosted by West Warrnambool Neighbourhood House

VCOSS - Victorian Council of Social Service is leading a 
community consultation to inform their approach to social 
recovery from the COVID-19 pandemic. The pandemic has 
impacted communities in all sorts ways: physical health, mental 
health, unemployment, caring, education and community 
connectedness.

VCOSS want to hear from communities about what is important 
to them in the recovery from COVID-19, and what they need in 

order to live better lives post-COVID. The information collected 
at this community consultation will be used to inform private 
and public advocacy programs, and to advise government 
policymakers.

The consultation will be held at Archie Graham Centre on 
Wednesday 6 April 2022 from 12.30pm – 3pm.

Registered participating community members will receive a $20 
voucher for their attendance. 

Lunch and afternoon tea will be provided. Bookings are essential!

If you require further information or wish to register your 
attendance contact Jill at West Warrnambool Neighbourhood 
House on phone 0418 944 276 or email
jbourke@warrnambool.vic.gov.au

Works & Road Closures


